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Embrace Diversity: The TTC’s 10-Point Action Plan and Five 
Year Diversity and Human Rights Plan 
TTC Board Decision 
 
The TTC Board, at its meeting on December 15, 2020, adopted the following: 

It is recommended that the TTC Board:  
 
1. Request staff to report back on a semi-annual basis on progress to advance TTC’s 

diversity and inclusion initiatives. 
 

2. Request staff to forward this report to the City of Toronto’s Confronting Anti-Black 
Racism Unit, Indigenous Affairs Office and the Ombudsman Toronto. 
 

Advice and Other Information 
 
The TTC Board also adopted the following Member motion: 

1. That the TTC Board requests TTC staff to consider options for publishing online and 
in other public places progress of the TTC’s 10-Point Action Plan and Five-Year 
Diversity and Human Rights Plan, such as a dashboard-style tracker on the TTC 
website, to update the public on progress on key anti-Black racism initiatives, and to 
include an update on this request in Q2 2021. 
 


